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November 24, 2020 
 
To:        PVAMU Students 
 
From:   Dr. Cynthia A. Carter-Horn 

Senior Vice President for Business Affairs 
 
Re:      Dining Credit 
 
On behalf of the University, it is our hope that you remain safe and engaged with your fall semester 
classes.  According to the general semester guidance provided to you with regard to the COVID-19 
pandemic, when leaving for the Thanksgiving break on November 25, 2020, you are to continue your 
coursework remotely through the end of the semester, unless provisions have been made through housing 
(ACC) for you to return.   
 
The following are some provisions that have been made with respect to dining credits for the fall 
semester: 
 
Students Not Returning after November 25, 2020 
Students returning home until the spring semester will receive a prorated dining credit of $120.00 toward 
their spring meal plan. The amount will automatically be applied to your account; no action is needed on 
your part. 
 
Students Remaining on Campus 
Students who have received approval from housing (ACC) to remain on campus will not receive the meal 
plan credit, due to your presence on campus and the utilization of the meal plan. 

• The MSC dining hours November 28-December 12, 2020 are as follows: 
o Lunch 11:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 
o Dinner  5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

• Students will receive hot meals to go as well as a continental breakfast. 
 
COVID-19 has created hardships for us all, and we appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we 
navigate through these unprecedented times. 
 
If you should have any questions about this communication, please direct them to Auxiliary Services. 
Have a safe and enjoyable break. 


